The Meeting was called to order @ 7:28 pm on February 13, 2024

Attending: Jerry Wojtowicz, Mary Beth Wojtowicz, Nick Syropoulos, Tom Carroll, Tim Cashman, Dave Denison, Tige Sheehan, Cindy Sheehan, Randy Fryer, John Hupp, Matt Altobelli, Mark Alexander

Treasurers Report:

Balance January 1, 2024	\$11,490.71
- Income- Memberships Renewals (2) - Memberships	\$40.00
New (2) - BBTB	38.24
Sponsorships	275.00
-Expenses- Domain Name Renewal	(\$14.93)
Balance February 1, 2024	\$11,829.02

^{*} Bank Error \$40.00(in our favor)continues to carry forward until bank makes adjustment to their error

Membership Report:

- Currently there are 78 active members

Old Business:

- The winter Dinner, held February 3, 2024 was attended by 42. Everyone agreed to continue holding this event on the Saturday between the NFL championship games and the Super Bowl.

New Business:

- BBTB planning is coming along. Currently, 10 have committed to Sponsorships. More are needed, plus Marque Sponsors. All Club members are encouraged to solicit any possible Sponsors. Please contact Chairman Tige Sheehan if you know of any possible Sponsors (individual and or corporate).
- The Dust-Off Rally will be May 5, 2024.
- A possible overnight Drive was suggested will a possible date of a Saturday into Sunday in mid-June.

The Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm.